
Team Salhouse report to Salhouse Parish Council meeting 12th July 2021

Since our last report to Parish Council in May, Team Salhouse members are still observing
Government lock down and social distancing rules.

 Individual litter picks have continued on an individual basis and during periods of
exercise and the village is keeping relatively litter free.

 On 12th June a team of volunteers managed to clear most of the excess nettles and
grass from the bank alongside the trod on the playing field. It will need re-visiting on
a bi-monthly basis to keep the growth under control.

 The EDP & BBC Radio are promoting a Norfolk Day on 27th July and encouraging
people to litter pick around their areas, it’s called the big Norfolk Clean-Up. Team
Salhouse hope to arrange a group litter pick on that day.

Jubilee Hall flower bed, 
planted and maintained by Team Salhouse

Team Salhouse, “Proud of our Village”


